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THE Nachingwea branch of the Link has a new committee, pictured below.
 Obed Pwirira, who has chaired the Link Committee in Nachingwea for

the full 40 years of the Link, has now decided to retire at the age of 68 and
bring in some younger members.

Kevin Bushiri, the new Link Chair, writes:  “My beloved mother always
does not come to Sunday services because of her health but due to the

Obed Pwirira (front right)with Kevin Bushiri (front left) and members of the new St
Andrew’s Nachingwea Link Committee.
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importance of yesterday's event of the blessing of
the new Link committee she came to witness it.

“My mother is often my good supporter.  There
were many heavy claps from believers. This shows
us that they have great trust in our new leadership.
We must translate that trust into actions.”

We look forward to working with the new
committee on some innovative and exciting new
projects over the coming years.

STOP PRESS: We are delighted to report that
the Nachingwea Link lunch on 2 May raised in the
region of £1,500 which will be used to purchase
school uniforms and shoes for children with special
needs and a variety of other projects. in
Nachingwea.  We entertained around 100 visitors so
this was a fantastic success.  Many thanks to all who
contributed.  Trish Maude

Kevin and his mother

More than 100 visitors enjoyed the Link Bank Holiday lunch


